
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 25, 2022 
 
Seniors, 
 
I hope this time of year finds you safe and well. 
 
As we move into the new year, I want to make you aware of something new this year we are 
doing to recognize and celebrate our seniors.  If you are a senior and have had senior photos 
taken and would like them to be displayed on our website under a new "Graduates" page, please 
make sure to send them to Crystal (eschweilerc@nclack.k12.or.us) by the time we leave for 
Spring Break (Friday, March 18, 2022).  Please make sure they are in an electronic format 
(JPEG, TIFF, GIF) when you send them to Crystal, so we can display them along with other 
graduates.  These will be displayed on our website for the entirety of the Spring Trimester (April 
4th) through the summer of 2022.   
 
If you want your senior picture displayed, and didn't get them taken professionally, we can use 
and display the photos taken at CMC from the fall trimester.  Please contact Crystal 
(eschweilerc@nclack.k12.or.us) if you find yourself in this situation and we will get them 
displayed with the other graduate photos.  
 
We want to ensure that each graduate is celebrated and recognized for the hard work while 
enrolled at Clackamas Middle College. 
 
Thanks for your help with this, and best of luck with the remainder of the trimester. 
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Brian Sien, Ed.D. 
Principal 
Clackamas Middle College 


